
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for The HUDA Clinic Improvement Project in fiscal year 2023. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is The Health Unit on Davison Avenue (The HUDA 

Clinic), located at 13240 Woodrow Wilson St. Detroit, MI 48238.  

The HUDA Clinic (Health Unit on Davison Avenue) is a non-profit free clinic that serves the 

Detroit Metro area and greater southeast Michigan by providing free comprehensive health care 

services to those who are uninsured or underinsured. The HUDA Clinic is requesting funding for 

capital investment to upgrade the clinics and purchase critical medical equipment to improve 

service to underserved residents.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


